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January 31, 2020 

Parents and Students, 
 

We are so excited to get the 2020-2021 marching band season started! We 
will be having an informational meeting on March 25, 2020 in the Westfield High 
School LGI at 7:00pm for any returning and new student and parents. Please enter 
through door 5. This is NOT a commitment to marching band, but just an 
informational meeting. You will receive all the 2020-2021 forms as well as 
information about the 2020 show and season. Each student should have a parent or 
guardian in attendance; students are more than welcome to attend.  Marching band 
is open to all students that will be in grades 8th through 12th in the 2020-2021 school 
year. We hope to see each of you there!  

 
Mr. Andrew C. Muth 

Director  
Westfield High School 
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